
 



 



Having noted all of the above, the Committee agreed on the course 
of action outlined.  The Chair requested that an update be provided 
to the next meeting of the group.   
 
 





with Scots Pines – a survey of the eastern boundary should take place 
late September.  An update was given in terms of the Japanese 
Knotweed with it being identified that further work requires to be 
undertaken in particular areas such as Duchess Drive.  Mr McCracken 
advised that these works would commence in the coming weeks, weather 
dependent.   
 
The Committee noted the update. 
 




